PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Warsaw Town Council will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, March 13, 2025, at 6:00
p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be called on the agenda, in Town Council
Chambers in the Town offices, 78 Belle Ville Lane, Warsaw, VA, for the purpose of receiving
comments from the public on the proposed amendment of the Town budget to reallocate
$150,000 from the Town’s reserve fund to the Town’s wastewater fund to be used for repairs
to the Town’s wastewater treatment facility.

Information regarding the above may be examined at the offices of the Town Manager, 78
Belle Ville Lane, Warsaw, Virginia during normal business hours, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.,

Monday through Friday. Additional information can be obtained by telephone at (804) 333-
3737.




